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To: Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: James Fredal, Chair, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical 

Sciences Subcommittee

Re: Animal Pre-Veterinary Medicine Minor Proposal

Date: May 24, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI met to review the new Animal Pre-Veterinary Medicine Minor on February 21, 2011.  

This is a new minor and is intended for students who are planning a career in Veterinary medicine and as a replacement for the Life Sciences Minor, which is being withdrawn.  Advising will be administered through the Department of Animal Sciences, and since all the courses are already currently being taught, the new minor will not require additional resources to administer.  This may, however, depend on the number of new students taking the minor from outside FAES.  Concurrence for the minor is provided by the College of Veterinary Medicine.

The Minor will consist of two required courses plus a minimum of 9 elective hours, all drawn from  Animal Sciences.  The proposal was approved with contingencies which have since been addressed, though I now notice that the advising sheet refers to it once as the Animal Veterinary Medicine minor (rather than Animal Pre-Veterinary Medicine minor).  Otherwise it looks complete and correct and so we now forward it to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.

If I can answer any questions about this proposal, please let me know.

Thanks.

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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